
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 655000 – Email: ffn1@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

JUNE 2024

DERBY STREET

Dates for the Diary:
SATURDAY 8TH JUNE – SUMMER FAYRE

Information to follow on ParentZone
8TH-16TH JUNE – GREAT BIG GREEN WEEK

10th-14th June – Healthy eating week
14TH JUNE – 14TH JULY - UEFA EURO 2024

We will hold a penalty shootout in nursery – more information to follow
15TH JUNE – KINGS OFFICIAL BIRTHDAY

We will hold a tea party for the King (14TH June)
16TH JUNE – FATHER’S DAY

More information to follow as we will hold an event at nursery throughout the week
20TH JUNE – EID CELEBRATIONS
21ST JUNE – MAKE MUSIC DAY

Create some instruments at home and at nursery so we can create our own musical band 

LOOK WHAT WE HAVE BEEN DOING…
We have been enjoying the beautiful Spring weather and have been taking part in lots of 
outdoor activities linking to nature and Spring. The children have enjoyed large scale mark 
making using lots of different nature objects and looking at the different textures. We 
collected lots of different flowers and leaves from the garden and created our own designs 
as we threaded them through little holes in the box using our fine motor skills. The children 
have enjoyed lots of water play and we have had our annual caterpillars back to visit us on 
our tree. We have loved looking at them and making them a home.

The Little Lambs have really engaged with their book with a hook ‘Dear Zoo’. The children 
have taken part in lots of activities around the story, and we have had some amazing work 
sent in from home that was set in our weekend challenge (thank you for all your hard 
work). The little children joined in fruit and vegetable tasting as we looked at what some of 
the animals ate. We created our own zoo and delivery boxes from the story which we 
enjoyed hiding in and climbing in and out of, and we got our wet suits on and used mud, 
water and glitter to create our own animal mud bath. The children have been repeating 
words and sounds from the story, and their favourite animal was the lion.

The Ducklings showed interest in Pirates after looking at a story within their room ’10 little 
pirates’. The children have really been using their imaginative skills as they created some 
pirate soup in the home corner mixing lots of different ingredients together. We created a 
big pirate map and made our way around the different numbers to find the treasure and 
enjoyed decorating the map using lots of paint and our feet.

The Farmers have enjoyed exploring their skeletons which followed on from the book
‘Funny bones’. The children have taken part in various activities around our bodies, what 
our skeletons look like and people who help us. We made salt dough and used it to create 
our own bones and after excavating them, we created our own skeletons. We looked at 
x-ray pictures and spoke about x-ray machines and people who help us in hospital. We 
also had some tadpoles brought in from one of our friends, and we have enjoyed watching 
and learning about the lifecycle of a frog. 

WHAT WE WILL BE DOING NEXT… 
We will be focusing on lots on planting and growing in the garden now we have the 
weather for it. 


